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You are required ‘to protect the interests of domestic consumers and small business
consumers in relation to the supply of electricity’ but your plans say otherwise.

Making me pay when a new business or housing developer wants to connect to the
electricity network is unfair because…

User's Message:

Enter Text: I have put significant investment into household solar and batteries to the
extent that I have exported back to the grid 3,673kWh so far for 2024. With the vast
proportion of this export during peak times, I am playing my part in renewable energy and
flattening the duck curve. This was out of my own pocket, and I do not support this
lopsided, narrow view where you have not adopted a renewable energy first approach.
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